Winkel Karen

From: Rayburn Troy

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2013 4:51 PM

To: Winkel Karen

Subject: FW: Why I signed -- This proposed bill and

For the bill file / public record

From: Kevin Spada [mailto:mail@change.org]
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2013 4:34 PM

To: Rayburn Troy

Subject: Why I signed -- This proposed bill and

Dear Oregon House Committee on Transportation and Economic Development (Committee Administrator),

I just signed Friends of French Prairie's petition "Oregon House of Representatives: Stop House Bill 2696" on
Change.org. ‘

Here's why I signed:

This proposed bill and bypass attempt to create a very dangerous precedent of circumventing current laws
that protect private citizens from the government seizing their land on behalf of a private corporation. This
bill would be detrimental to Agriculture and family farms here in the Willamette Valley and across the entire
state of Oregon. For these and many other good reasons, this bill and proposed bypass should NOT be
considered. '

Sincerely,
Kevin Spada
Saint Paul, Oregon

There are now 35 signatures on this petition. Read reasons why people are signing, and respond to Friends of
French Prairie by clicking here:
http://www.change.org/petitions/oregon-house-of-representatives-stop-house-bill-
26967response=91934d5d0884




